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Thursday 1st February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL – BARTON HALL, TORQUAY 

Monday 10th June – Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have secured a booking for our Year 6 residential trip 

to Barton Hall, Torquay which is a PGL site – please see website for further information 
regarding this venue:- 

 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/barton-
hall?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_content=gmbbartonhall 

 
This will be a fabulous experience for our pupils and one which we hope everyone will be able 

to enjoy.  At least 3 staff members from our school will, of course, be accompanying them. 
 

The cost, which has been significantly subsided to help families in the current cost of living 
crisis, will be £262.50 per person and for any pupil who is in receipt of free school meals, 
this can be further subsidised from your £150 allocation towards extracurricular activities.  

Please contact Linda White in the school office if you are unsure of the balance remaining in 
your ‘pot’. 

 
Consent and payments are via ParentPay where you have the option to pay in full or 
in three instalments of £87.50 (to help spread the cost, with final payment due by 

24th May.   
 

There will be further updates regarding items for the trip e.g. bedding/clothing etc. in due 
course, in a ‘Presentation to Parents’. 
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Cont’d – 2 
 

 
Trips such as these are always a memorable experience, building your child’s confidence both 

socially and physically with the activities they undertake, so it is hoped that your consent will 
be provided. 
 

Additionally, please remind your child that their behaviour and conduct in school, leading up 
to this visit, is crucially important. We reserve the right to take any member of Year 6 who 

demonstrates that they cannot conduct themselves in an appropriate manner, and make the 
trip unsafe/unpleasant for their peers and their teachers. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me or Mrs Turner. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Angie Stevens 
 
Angie Stevens 

Head of School 


